
 

 

SAPC e-Note: EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA) 

WORKSHOP FOR PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANT (BASIC) – 01 AUGUST 2024 

Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant, 

  

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will be conducting a virtual EISA workshop using Microsoft Teams 

on Thursday, 01 August 2024, from 10h30 to 13h30. Please book for the workshop by completing the form 

found at this link: https://bit.ly/46fIvCK.   

  

Download the 2024 EISA Basic Manual at the following 

link:   https://www.sapc.za.org/Learner_Assessment and familiarise yourself with the EISA requirements. The 

Practice EISA papers can also be accessed using this link. 

  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org. 

  

Yours sincerely,   

    

  

Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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